
Sharon Clark

From: Cabot Pitts <akwildwindfisheries@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 9:58 AM
To: Sen. John Coghill
Subject: Senate Bill 160

Dear Senator Coghill -

My name is Cabot Pius and I am a new up and coming Outfitter in Alaska. I really appreciate your
support in senate bill 160 which will help create the Guide Concession Program. Creating the guide
concession program will help give me more opportunity to have my own hunting outfit while protecting
the future of Alaska’s game populations. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Cabot Pitts
Outfitter/Alaska Registered Guide #1299
Alaska Wild Wind Adventures
(907)414-5434
alaskawildwind(dgmail.com
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